

Just the Fax

A fax bulletin from Molina Healthcare of Michigan (MHM) • November 28, 2022

NOTICE

Prior Authorization Restored for DME and Home Infusion Supplies Effective December 1, 2022

Beginning December 1, 2022, Molina Healthcare of Michigan will reinstate pre-pandemic authorization requirements, as applicable, for select DME and home infusion supplies in accordance with MDHHS Policy MMP 22-40. This includes such items as documentation requirements (e.g., certificates of medical necessity [CMNs], documentation timelines, lab tests, etc.), walking boots, wheelchair batteries, blood pressure monitors, enteral formula/supplies, parenteral formula/supplies, home infusion/supplies, incontinence products, catheters, ostomy products and DMEPOS items. The policy also notes that coverage of hand sanitizers will end December 1, 2022. To access Policy MMP 22-40, please visit https://www.michigan.gov/mdhhs/doing-business/providers/providers/medicaid/policyforms/2022-medicaid-policy-bulletins.

Please refer to Molina Healthcare's website for a full list of services requiring prior authorization at https://www.molinahealthcare.com/providers/mi/medicaid/forms/fuf.aspx for the 2022 Prior Authorization Matrix Effective 10/01/2022.

If you have additional questions, please contact your Provider Service Representative directly or you can contact the Provider Services Department by phone at 947-622-1230 or by email at MHMProviderServicesMailbox@MolinaHealthcare.com.

Thank you for serving Molina Members!